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Dear Colleague, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at Mayfield Primary 
School. This is an exciting opportunity for the right candidate, who will be motivated 
by the opportunity to take our school to the next level, alongside a skilled and 
committed SLT, staff and Trust. 
 
Mayfield is a thriving one form entry primary school with a strong reputation within 
our local community, which is something we are all extremely proud of. We became 
part of Cranmer Education Trust (CET) in January 2016. This was an important stage in 
Mayfield’s development and we continue to strengthen our partnership further within 
CET and other schools within our Multi-Academy Trust, really promoting the sense of 
‘One Trust: One Family’. 
 
Our aim is to become a centre of excellence in the heart of our community; a place 
where all children achieve, where families feel valued and supported, and where staff 
are encouraged to shine and deliver the very best opportunities for all learners. 
Together, we believe we can make a real difference.  
 
Mayfield had a successful Ofsted in June 2018, after previously facing some 
challenges. We were delighted with the ‘Good’ outcome and the fact that Ofsted 
recognised how far we have travelled as a school, within a relatively short space of 
time. Mayfield is on an exciting journey, and despite our many strengths and successes 
so far, we appreciate that we still have a distance to travel, most noticeably around 
standards achieved by children at each Key Stage.  
 
Leaders within school, our Local Committee and the Trust, are driven to ensure that 
the education and provision at Mayfield is high quality and enables every child to 
succeed. The new Deputy will contribute significantly to this. 
 
One of our key values is: ‘Let’s make sure that we do not write the story for our 
children before they have lived it’. It is not ok that some children start below where 
they need to be, continue to progress below their peers and then leave at the end of 
primary school, below their peers nationally. Life chances are affected, and this is 
something that is not ok. All children have to become the best they can be and are 
meant to be.  
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Each child must be provided with the very best teaching and learning, an excellent 
curriculum and strong pastoral support, in order to thrive and reach their full 
potential.  
 
Our new Deputy will be motivated by this challenge and work with a strong SLT, to 
drive us forwards in our pursuit of Outstanding. We believe that the Deputy 
Headteacher appointment is an excellent opportunity for the right person to enhance 
our strengths and successes; and continue to effectively address our priorities for 
further improvement. 
 
We are incredibly proud of our school, our Trust and the growing partnerships within 
our Trust schools. It is an incredibly exciting time to be joining Mayfield and Cranmer 
Education Trust, and the right candidate will not only be able to help drive the next 
phase of our development, but also learn from a high-quality leaders / colleagues 
already within our Trust. 
 
If you require additional information about Mayfield, please feel free to look at 
website and the application pack. Visits to the school are welcomed and can be made 
by appointment. 
 
We look forwards to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr M Couper-Barton 
Headteacher 
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